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Subject: Proposed planning

Date: 09 November 2021 17:35:02
Hi there,

I would like to express my concern of the new plans proposed to further build on south Warrington area
(appleton).

The infrastructure is not there for any more houses, with the plans they lack the infrastructure needed to expand
this already up built area.

I express my concerns along with most of the community that we would reject the proposed planning.
Regards,

Warren





